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Gary Clarke

From: Sharon Bentley

Sent: 18 May 2018 14:46

To: Gary Clarke

Subject: FW: argos/sainsbury

 
 

From: Sharon Bentley  

Sent: 11 May 2018 15:25 
To: Gary Clarke 

Subject: argos/sainsbury 

 

Hi Gary 
 
This is to confirm that on my inspection of Sainsbury on 16/03/18, the area currently used for 
Argos trading, was still occupied by Sainsbury. 
 
There were 2 vacant aisles elsewhere in the store, that were in preparation for Sainsbury stock to 
be transferred over from the new Argos area. 
 
I was informed that the plans were to be forwarded to us. 
 
Regards 
 

Sharon Bentley Tech IRRV. 

Visiting Officer 
Gedling Borough Council  
Civic Centre, Arnot Hill Park  
Arnold, Nottingham NG5 6LU  
0115 901 3999 
 


